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August 19, 2009 

Lorne J. Malkiewich, Secretary
 
Interim Finance Committee
 
401 S. Carson Street
 
Carson City, NV 89701-4747
 

Dear Mr. Malkiewich: 

I am forwarding these two work programs to you for review by the Interim
 
Finance Committee. Governor Gibbons sent them to me without review by the
 
Interim Finance Committee as required by subsections 4 and 5 of NRS 353.220.
 

There have been various theories proffered regarding the necessity of the
 
review of these work program revisions by the Interim Finance Committee.
 
Rather than risk losing critical funding for the state, I am requesting that the
 
Interim Finance Committee review these work program revisions as soon as
 
possible to remove any question as to the authority for processing them.
 

Sincerely, 

iJ~ A/Jl
Kim Wallin, CMA, CFM, CPA 
State Controller 
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Andrew Clinger 
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Assemblywoman Barbara E. Buckley 
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Senator William J. Raggio 
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